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Join Remind

Remind is a text-messaging 

service that allows our 

office to send quick 

notifications directly to 

your phone.  There are two 

ways to join:

1. Go to rmd.at/ucsbp to 

download the app 

or

2. Just text @ucsbp to 81010

Contact Info

Location: 2105 North Hall | Email: prehealthinfo@ltsc.ucsb.edu | Phone: (805) 893-2038

Meet the Health Science Advisors

 

Rob Larocco                           Allie Edelstein                        Dr. Stephen Blain

Professional Staff   

Changes to Pre-Health Advising

Hello and welcome back!  We hope you had a successful Winter Quarter, 

were able to relax a bit over the break, and have returned to campus re-

energized for the Spring Quarter. 

 

Pre-health advising at UCSB has undergone a few big changes since the 

start of 2019.  Not only are you reading the first edition of our monthly 

Health Sciences Advising Newsletter, we have also added two new staff 

advisors (See below) and have a new location in our Pre-Professional 

Advising Office located in 2105 North Hall.

 

These changes--and those to come in the future--are all part of our 

commitment to providing pre-health students at UCSB with the best quality 

advising services possible.  

 

We invite you to share your feedback with us and stop by the         Pre-

Professional Advising Office to say hello!

Our health science advisors specialize in assisting students interested in 

pursuing various careers in the health professions by providing career 

counseling, application preparation, academic planning, and course scheduling 

advice.  Please see our website for more info, including scheduling how to 

schedule appointments and days and times for drop-in advising!  Our colleague, 

Scott Kassner, is now an advising director for the college, but will continue to 

work with us.

www.duels.ucsb.edu/professional/health
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April E�ents & Info Details

Learn about 

PA programs!

Network!

Gain 

Experience!



Tired of sifting through 
countless emails?
 
Stay up-to-date on      
pre-health events and 
info at and around UCSB 
by signing up for our 
FREE text-messaging 
service!  
It's easy, just text

Questions? Email us at prehealthinfo@ucsb.edu

@ucsbp
to

81010



UCSB Health Professions Association is currently looking for 1st and 2nd year 
students interested in participating in our Mentorship Program!
 
About the Mentorship Program:
HPA Mentorship Program pairs 1st & 2nd year underclassmen with experienced 3rd & 4th 
year upperclassmen mentors; each HPA Mentorship group meets 4 times per quarter (4-5 
hours total), with flexible meeting dates. Our mentors' goal is to help their underclassmen 
successfully navigate the pre-health track at UCSB. Mentors offer their insight and 
perspective, while following HPA's standardized mentorship curriculum, about tackling 
difficult science courses at UCSB, choosing a major, picking a class schedule that is 
compatible with personal goals, getting involved with research, securing clinical internships, 
volunteering, and much more.
 
Please fill out our short application which can be found on our website (www.ucsbhpa.com) 
and email it to hpamentorship@gmail.com. 
 
We look forward to meeting you!

April E�ents & Info Details
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April E�ents & Info Details Continued



Want to share your event with pre-health 
students at UCSB?

The Health Science Advising Newsletter will be distributed 
on or before the 1st of each month during the regular 
academic year.  
 
If an individual or organization has an event taking place or 
information that would be of interest to pre-health students 
at UCSB, then please send an email, preferably with a flyer 
(PNG or JPG file formats), to prehealthinfo@ucsb.edu.  
Information should be submitted at least two weeks prior 
to the start of the month in which the event is to take place 
or in which the information being shared is relevant.
  
Flyers and event information submitted during the week 
prior to the start of the upcoming month are not guaranteed 
to be included in the newsletter for the upcoming month.  
Requests that do not have a flyer will be distributed using 
plain text.
 
Please direct questions to prehealthinfo@ucsb.edu.
 
Thank You!



April E�ents & Info Details Continued

UC Global Helath Institute Planetary Health 
Summer Work Experience Program

This program offers students a unique hands-on opportunity to work on projects related 
to natural resources, agriculture, climate change, and environmental and health policy.

 
For more information, please visit this link: 

http://ucghi.universityofcalifornia.edu/planetary-health-summer-work-experience-
program

 


